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6th September 2023

Outwood Academy Ormesby - Year 6 Open Evening 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to invite you and your child to attend our Outwood Academy Ormesby Year 6 Open
Evening, which takes place on Tuesday 12th September, between 4pm and 7pm.

The evening will be our opportunity to showcase to you and your child all that Outwood Academy
Ormesby has to offer. You are welcome to attend at any point during the evening, and there is no
need to book in advance.

When you arrive, you will be provided with a map of the school. Each subject department will be
offering exciting activities for your child to complete, giving you the opportunity to walk around the
school and speak to subject teachers and leaders. All parents and children are welcome to view the
different subject departments around the school.

At different points during the evening, I will deliver a presentation to all families and provide key
information about the school and all that we have to offer. These presentations will take place in the
Main Hall at 4.30pm, 5.30pm and 6.30pm.

Please arrive via the main car park. Entrances to the school will be clearly signposted, where you will
be asked to sign in. Refreshments for all families will be provided.

We are all very excited to meet you and your child, and we look forward to welcoming you to our
school.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school via email or by phone.

With all my best wishes,

Chris Drew
Principal
Outwood Academy Ormesby
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